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To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request the following records: 

The total amount of property entered into CBP’s Seized Assets and Case Tracking 
System during FY 2018, FY 2019, and FY 2020 seized by agents assigned to each of the 
following U.S. Border Patrol stations: 

Theodore L. Newton, Jr. and George F. Azrak Station (Murrieta) 

San Clemente Station 

El Cajon Station 

Imperial Beach Station 

Brown Field Station 

Chula Vista Station 

Campo Station 

Boulevard Station 

El Centro Station 

Calexico Station 

Indio Station 

For each of the stations listed above, please include the following details for every item 
of property entered into the Seized Assets and Case Tracking System: 

-The date of seizure, 



-The type(s) of property seized, 

-The value of the property seized, and 

-Whether an arrest was made at the time of the property seizure. 

The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request 
is not being made for commercial purposes. 

In the event that there are fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total 
charges in advance of fulfilling my request. 

I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if available or 
CD-ROM if not. 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to 
receiving your response to this request within 20 business days, as the statute requires. 

The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request 
is not being made for commercial purposes. 

In the event that there are fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total 
charges in advance of fulfilling my request. I would prefer the request filled 
electronically, by e-mail attachment if available or CD-ROM if not. 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to 
receiving your response to this request within 20 business days, as the statute requires. 

Sincerely, 
Aaron Cantú 
 


